
I-35W SEGMENT 3C
RAMP CLOSURES
OCTOBER 2020

The on-ramp to northbound I-35W from Basswood Blvd.
is closed through Spring 2021 (estimated).

The on-ramp to northbound I-35W from Westport Pkwy. 
is closed through November 2020 (estimated).

The o�-ramp from northbound I-35W to Alliance Blvd. is
closed through early 2022 (estimated).

The on-ramp to southbound I-35W from Eagle Pkwy. is
closed through 2021 (estimated).

The o�-ramp from southbound I-35W to Westport Pkwy. 
is closed through 2021 (estimated).


